
Adrianna found herself in a situation she never imagined.
Without insurance and facing a serious health issue, she
felt lost and scared.

“After I lost my job I was without health insurance and
went two years without diabetes care, which caused
serious complications to my health and eye,” Adrianna
shared.

That is when she discovered Center for Healing &
Hope. “It is excellent,” she said. “It has been a great
benefit, thank God they are here. It is a great help with
medications, medical care, and even food,” she
continued.

At Center for Healing & Hope it was explained to
Adrianna that she needed a procedure to correct the
problem with her eye before it got worse. While Center
for Healing & Hope does not offer the procedure, the
team quickly got on the phone with a vision referral
partner and were able to get Adrianna an appointment
the same day! Not only that, but the team at CHH made
sure the procedure would be covered under one of the
referral partner’s charitable care programs, ensuring that
Adrianna would not only be eligible for the procedure,
but that she could afford to see it through. 

“I was about to lose my sight, and yesterday I had the
surgery to save my right eye,” she said at a follow up
appointment at CHH. “Thanks to the vision center
referral I was able to get the help I needed. I am very
grateful to the vision center and to Center for Healing &
Hope. Without Center for Healing & Hope there would
be no medical solution for my health problems. Thank
you to everyone here. They are like angels to us.” 
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The name and image of the patient in this story has been changed to protect their identity. 
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